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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

With the sun shining outside for the 
past few days, it is starting to finally 
feel like summer. With this in mind, 
we will be aiming to get the children 
outside in the nice weather as much 
as possible.  As the temperature gets 
warmer, I would appreciate it if par-
ents can remember to pack a hat for 
their children and put some sun-
screen on them before school. I am 
happy for children to wear sunglass-
es in the playground, but please re-
member that the children are re-
sponsible for looking after them as 
the are  the kind of item that is easily 
broken or lost. 

Herts For Learning Education have 
produced a Summer online safety 
newsletter for parents and carers. It 
covers areas like the change in mini-
mum age for whatsapp, a guide to 
snapchat and some other useful in-
formation. You can find the news-
letter here:  https://
hfleducation.us11.list-manage.com/
track/click?
u=7d6fcb246cec21ca6619587e0&id=
b16ca631d7&e=cd5db09414 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mon 13th to Thurs 16th—Y6 SATs  week  

Mon 20th May—Y4 Mini Tennis Event 

Thurs 23rd May—Y3 Stone Age Workshop 

Mon 27th—Fri 31st May—Half term 
School Closed 

Mon 3rd—Fri 7th—Y6  Residential to 
Manor Adventure 

Sat 8th June—ALSA Summer Fair 

Fri 14th June - Occasional Day - school 
closed 

Mon 17th June—INSET Day - School 
closed. 

Thurs 4th July - Sports Day 

Fri 5th July - Day of Languages 

Wed 10th July - Open Evening 330pm - 
5pm 

 

A few thoughts on lunches and a re-
minder about nuts. Please be mind-
ful that we do have some children 
(and staff) who have serious nut al-
lergies. Nutella is a common one that 
we find slips through, but they can 
be found in a lot of different prod-
ucts. Please help us continue to be a 
nut free school as best you can. 

Next week the children in Year 6 are 
taking the National Curriculum Tests 
(otherwise known as SATs). While we 
hope that the children do well and 
show what we know they are capa-
ble of, we also want them to remem-
ber that they are, and will remain 
fantastic, kind thoughtful young peo-
ple, regardless of what happens next 
week and in a few weeks time they 
won’t understand what all the fuss 
was about. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Warmest wishes, 

Mr Smithard 

EFFORT CERTIFICATES 

Kian Y2 Henry Y3 Lauren Y4 

Oliver Y Y5 Will Y6 



Dog Man 
By Dav Pilkey 

Birthday book from AdamY2 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘It’s the greatest book about a dog-headed 

cop ever written’  

Messages from school office: 

After School Clubs 

There is still time to sign up for any of our after school 

clubs. Please check the club grid for contact infor-

mation on how to sign up! 

Gateway 

Please check you are up to date with payments and 

consents on Gateway.  

Uniform 

Thinking ahead to September please get your order in 

as soon as you can! 
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